
  



 

  

 

 

(Translation) 

 

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 

FOR THE PURPOSE OF APPLICATION FOR ERASMUS 

 

Maria Isabel Lopes de Mendonça, undergraduate student in the Faculty of 

Architecture, University of Porto (FAUP) was my student in course Drawing I, during 

the school year 2012-2013, continuing under my supervision in this school year (2013-

2014), in course Drawing 2. 

With regard to her performance in Drawing I, Maria Isabel Mendonça revealed 

herself to be a high level student, with an irreprehensible presence, dedication and 

interest, showing, thus, great aptitude for the discipline in question. Furthermore, it must 

be stressed that in addition to the high quality level of her work, which she maintained 

persistently, she even got, in some proposed exercises, very high results. These results, 

undoubtedly, comes from her particular sensitivity to issues related with the course in 

question, especially in the context of Drawing as a means for knowledge and 

interpretation of the reality. 

For all these reasons, the student Maria Isabel Mendonça is recommended to the 

best educational institutions whose disciplinary context is identical to that developed at 

Faculty of Architecture in University of Porto (FAUP), in the conviction that there will 

be mutual enrichment. 

 

 

Porto, March 27, 2014 

 

Luís Carlos Fortunato Lima 

Invited Lecturer, Faculty of Architecture, University of Porto 


